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Mr. Michael W. Kane
Legislative Budget Assistant
Office of Legislative Budget Assistant
107 North Main Street
State House Room 102
Concord, NH 03301

Re: REQUEST FOR AMENDED FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT
Fiscal Impact Statement No. 16:250

Puc 2000 - Competitive Electric Power Supplier and Aggregator Rules
NHPUC Docket DRM 16-853

Dear Mr. Kane:

Enclosed please find a Request for Amended Fiscal Impact Statement regarding the Chapter
Puc 2000 rules entitled “Competitive Electric Power Supplier and Aggregator Rules.” Also enclosed
for your review is a copy of the Final Proposal for readoption with amendments of Chapter Puc 2000,
as approved by the Public Utilities Commission on July 10, 2017. The Final Proposal-Annotated Text
shows the changes in the proposed rules from those contained in the Initial Proposal filed with your
office on November 28, 2016.

When you have completed the Amended Fiscal Impact Statement, please notify the
Commission. If you should have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

David K. Wiesner W
Staff Attorney
David. Wiesner@puc.nh.gov

Tel: 271-2431
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